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 Date: 2nd April 2022 

 Reference number: REC-22-04-02-01-S 

 Title of the research: A Randomized Clinical Trial to Compare the Effects of Music and 

Informative Videos on Patient Anxiety During Endodontic Treatment. 

 Name of the principle investigator: Dr. Vellore Kannan Gopinath. 

 Names of the co-investigators: Prof. Mehmet Gorduysus, Dr. Venkateshbabu Nagendrababu, Dr. 

Sarah Ali Abdulhameed. 

 

Dear researcher, 

 
The Research Ethics Committee has reviewed the above application, and has voted in favor of approving it 
from an ethical perspective.  
 
Kindly note that this approval is based on the conditions that, 

1. the research is executed according to the research protocol described in the application form, and/or 
its subsequent modifications, if those modifications were requested by the Research Ethics 
Committee 

2. the information sheet and/or informed consent are those approved by the Research Ethics Committee  
3. the research tools are those approved by the Research Ethics Committee 

 
Please note that it is your responsibility, as the principle investigator, to immediately inform the Committee 
of any changes in the research protocol and/or the research methodologies, should the need for those 
changes arise prior or during the conduct of this research study. 
 
 
On behalf of the Research Ethics Committee, I wish you and your team success in your research project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Suhail Al-Amad  
Chair, Research Ethics Committee 
University of Sharjah 


